
Southern Road Primary School Newsletter 

Key events next week 
Monday 17th June 

 RSE parent meeting for Year 3-9.05am 

 RSE parent meeting for Year 4-2.30pm 

Tuesday 18th June 

 RSE parent meeting for Year 6-9.05am 

 RSE parent meeting for Year 5-2.30pm 

Wednesday 19th June 

 RSE parent meeting for Year 1-9.05am 

 RSE parent meeting for Year 2-2.30pm 

Thursday 20th June 

 Kiddy Tots 

Friday June 

 Parent workshop– Made of money 

 Parent workshop-Wonderful baby-
wonderful you. 1pm 

 4CW Swimming 

Friday 14th June 

Wash out!  

Unfortunately the unsettled weather had an impact on our Sports Day this 
week. In such a busy term it is always hard to rearrange another date with 
all the other trips and events planned but also because we need to liaise 
with the PE team at Lister to be able to use the field.  
So as you will see from the dates below we have had to split the rearranged 
event across 3 days. Exact timings will be sent out via text through  
parent mail 
Mr MacGregor 
Head Teacher 

Behaviour Cups 

The classes that showed outstanding  
behaviour this week were:  

Green class, 2PG, 4MM and 5LV 

Times-Tables Rock Stars Fastest Five 
 
The results of Year 5 vs Year 6 are as follows: 
Year 6: 332,794 
Year 5: 31,007 
 
A special congratulations to the MVPs from each 
year group: 
 
Year 6: Adeyinka, Jerry and Aimee 
Year 5: Enrico, Margarita and Tamim 
 

Learning Languages 
Over the past term children across KS2 have been having some high quality 
language lessons led by specialist staff from Lister Secondary School. The 
children have been further developing their Spanish vocab and writing. In 
year 6 they have not only been learning Spanish but also had some  

Mandarin lessons as well!  

 

We are pleased to also let you know that from September we will have a 
specialist Spanish teacher working at Southern Road. This will enable all the 
children in years 4-6 to have a full hour of Spanish every week as well as 
continuing to work with the team from Lister. 

Parent workshops 
Earlier this week we held what  was the first of our new school readiness 
workshops. We had approximately 20 of our Nursery parents who attended 
and learnt about how to support their child with phase one phonics. 
 
If you’re a current Nursery parent or a potential Reception parent don’t 
miss the next school readiness session on Tuesday 25th June which will 
focus on daily routines and promoting independence in preparation for 
those children starting school in September.   
 
Thankyou to Ms Redman who led the Phonics session this week! 
 

100% Attendance 

Well done to 1AR, 3PM, 6TB and 6AS who all had 
100% attendance this week. 

NEW SPORTS DAY DATES 

Years 5 and 6–  Thursday 27th June 

Years 3 and 4– Thursday 4th July 
Reception and KS1– Thursday 11th July  




